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McKinsey & Company welcomes Eric Wiebes. As a partner of the firm Eric will focus on 
serving private sector clients and he will strengthen our global sustainability offering.  
  
Eric will help the firm serve clients internationally to accelerate their decarbonisation in an 
economically responsible manner. He brings extensive knowledge on a range of 
sustainability, climate change and energy transition topics from his professional experience 
in the past decades including his longstanding consulting experience. 
  
Eric left the Dutch government one year ago. In line with McKinsey's strict business 
appointment rules, Eric will not participate in any Dutch or European public sector work or 
interact with institutions or companies he dealt with during his time in government for a 
further period of 12 months. This approach also exceeds the Dutch official post-ministerial 
guidelines. 
 
The firm looks forward to working with Eric. 
  
 
For more information, please contact 
Iris van Beek - iris_van_beek@mckinsey.com 
 


